

Batchelor Road Fleckney Leicester LE8 8BE

27th November 2018

Dear Parents,

Your child has been chosen to represent Fleckney C of E Primary School at an Advent Service at Leicester Cathedral on **Tuesday 4th December** at 10.00am.

Four children from Fleckney School will be attending. The children will travel to the cathedral by taxi, accompanied by myself, and we will return to school in time for lunch.

Children will need to wear their school uniform.

Please give consent below by this Thursday 29th November for your child to be a part of this special occasion.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Fremmer RE Co-ordinator













Head Teacher: Mr T Leah